
Christmas Tree Success! 
 
For those who haven’t heard, our Local 114 helped  
sponsor and coordinate this year’s city Christmas tree. 
The tree is located in front of the Depot Market Square 
(Bellingham Farmer's Market) and will remain lit every 
evening until the end of the year. 
 
On December 7

th
, union member, Rhys Williams and  

Mayor Kelli “hit the switch,” bringing life to an anxiously 
awaiting crowd of nearly 300 people. 
 
A special thank you goes to Jesse Herrick, Shannon  
Franks, Rhys Williams, the six members of the  
Christmas Tree Committee, and to the Public Works Traffic guys for doing a fabulous job of decorating 
the tree and making sure it would actually light up when the switch was turned on.  
 
 

                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


